
Result and Promotion List  

Dear Parents 

We hope you are keeping safe and doing your bit to fight the coronavirus pandemic. 

As you all know, Prime Minister of India, Mr Narendra Modi has announced 

complete lockdown till 14th April, 2020 in an attempt to slow the spread of the virus. 

However, we wish to inform you that we are working from home in order to ensure 

that the result is ready on time. The report cards will be published online on 

Tuesday, 31st March, 2020. The promotion list will be uploaded on Thursday, 26th 

March, 2020. These dates were shared with you some time ago and we have made 

every possible effort, despite the trying circumstances, to adhere to the schedule. 

We are working tirelessly to complete all the tasks which are required to be done 

before the academic session ends. Kindly refer to only the school website in case of 

any query and rest assured that we will keep you posted about any changes in our 

schedules. 

We look forward to your cooperation and understanding. 

 

Warm regards 

 


